
June 4, 2019 
ITEM 7.A 

 
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:   Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:   May 20, 2019 
 
SUBJECT:   Letter to Governor DeSantis re: Veto of HB 771 
 
FROM:  Commissioner Bob Solari  
 
 
As discussed at the May 14, 2019 BCC meeting, a letter was written and 
submitted to Governor DeSantis, thanking him for his veto of HB 771.  
 
Letter included as back-up. 
 
Thank you. 
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